
 

 

24 January 2023 

Our Ref: HP8747 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

Each year group will be holding E-Safety Workshops for parents. This meeting will provide you with 
the opportunity to find out what your child will be learning through the year on E-Safety and how you 
can support your child at home.   

We encourage all parents to attend the year group meeting for each of your children.  Each meeting 
will begin at 2.30pm on the dates below. Please arrive at the office via Dover Street by 2.30pm.  

  

Year Group  Proposed date  

Nursery  Wednesday 1st February 

Reception  Monday 6th February 

Year 1  Wednesday 8th February 

Year 2  Friday 3rd February 

Year 3  Tuesday 31st January 

Year 4  Tuesday 7th February 

Year 5  Monday 30th January 

Year 6  Thursday 2nd February 
  

   
 We look forward to seeing you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 
 

 


